
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: 
Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula/ 

City of Dacula Planning Commission 

FROM: Hayes Taylor, City Planner 

DATE: August 26, 2024 

SUBJECT: House Bill 1073 – Drug Rehabilitation Center Public Hearing Procedures 

  

 

The Georgia State House passed House Bill 1073 during the 2023-2024 Regular Session. HB 

1073 repeals the additional hearing and notice provisions regarding halfway houses, drug 

rehabilitation centers, or other facilities for treatment of drug dependency on a state level. The 

proposed ordinance would codify the City of Dacula’s current public hearing procedures 

pertaining to halfway houses, drug rehabilitation centers, or other facilities for treatment of drug 

dependency and remove reference to state law requirements, as they are no longer required by 

state law.  
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